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Message from the Collection Editors

Dear Colleagues,

Adequate provision of suitable feed is one of the primary
objectives of farmers to ensure the health and
performance of their livestock. Nutrition can be modulated
to improve growing, production, reproduction, and in
general “to improve health”. Adequate nutrition requires
knowledge of the nutritional requirements of all
components of the diet for the different periods of growing
and production. In recent years, many innovations in cattle
nutrition have been proposed, and the aim of this Special
Issue is to publish original research papers or reviews
concerning cattle nutrition (both dairy and beef) and the
interrelations between nutrition, health and the
environment.

Areas of interest: Nutrient requirements for cattle. The
effect of feeding on animal health (growing, reproduction,
immunity, udder health, etc.) and quality of their products
(meat and milk). Nutrition in different farming systems.
Additives and novel ingredients. The effects of feeding on
environment.

We invite you to share your recent findings through this
Special Issue.
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Message from the Editor-in-Chief

Animals is an on-line open access journal that was first
published in 2011. Animals adheres to rigorous peerreview
and editorial processes and publishes only high quality
manuscripts that address important issues in the many
varied disciplines that involve animals, with a focus on
animal science, animal welfare and animal ethics. Animals
is covered in the Science Citation Index Expanded (SCIE) in
Web of Science, with the latest Impact Factor: 3.0 (2022,
ranks 12 /62 (Q1) in ‘Agriculture, Dairy & Animal Science’;
13/143 (Q1) in ‘Veterinary Sciences’), 5-Year Impact Factor:
3.2.
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